Opening NJL and NCL dates cancelled

Author: Paul Stimpson
Posted On: September 03, 2020

The first round of the National Junior League for ten venues (Greenhouse Centre London, Nottingham Sycamore,
Bristol, Cippenham, Ellenborough, Westfield, Waterside Southampton, Horsham, Wood Green & Ormesby) plus
the first round of the Wood Green National Cadet League have become the latest events to be called off under
the terms of the Table Tennis England coronavirus cancellation policy for national events and leagues.

The events were scheduled for the weekend of October 17/18 but have been cancelled six weeks in advance, in
accordance with the policy, as the current restrictions do not allow them to take place safely.

Click here to read the cancellation and refund policy and the ‘stop-go’ dates for decisions on events.
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